Pittsville PTO Year in Review
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The PTO had a great comeback year! We are so thankful to everyone who could be a

part of it. Here’s a snapshot of what the PTO accomplished this school year:

e February Magic Show (school wide assembly)
e Spring Carnival
e Honor Roll rewards
e Over 160 volunteer hours
o Concession stand, Carnival, Panther Partners Program (in school volunteering), picture
day, Scholastic Book Fair
e $7,637 funds raised through Opt Out, Knowledge Quest, Roger’s Cinema
e $2,885 funds donated by area businesses
e Mission, Vision, Values updated
e Bylaws updated

e Memorandum of Understanding with the School District

***Our next meeting is August 14, 2023 at 5:30pm. Please join us!***

Our officers for the next two years are:
e President, Tracey Scheurer
e Treasurer, Elise Hahn

e Secretary, Jenny Elmhorst

Watch for PTO around Pittsville this summer! We will be at Cenex having a Brat Fry on
July 15. Save your coins if you want to see Principal Friday or Mr. Klein get duct taped
to the wall in September!

Follow us on Facebook, find us on the school website, and join our email list at

pto@pittville.k12.wi.us.

Thanks for a great year, enjoy the summer!

pto@pittsville.k12.wi.us  www.pittsville.k12.wi.us/pto.cfm  www.facebook.com/pittsville.k12.wi.us/



